BANKRUPTCY “"DATE
October 8, 2025

If someone else would like to receive these “dates, please send
an e-mail to Shan_Stroup@sdb.uscourts.gov.

Partial Federal Government Shutdown

Our Court and other federal courts currently remain open for
business despite the continuing partial federal government
shutdown. We will let you know if we are eventually forced to
suspend operations because of the budget impasse.

Link

Previous Bankruptcy “dates

As always, should you have questions regarding this “"date or
anything else concerning your dealings with the Court or the
Clerk's office, please let us know.


https://www.sdb.uscourts.gov/news

